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All Saints Newsletter 










Thursday 28th March 2024

Head Teachers Comments
We finished a busy term with a lovely Easter Service delivered by our Year 3 and 4 children in church. Thank you to Mr Morris who put this together and worked with the children. Thanks also to the band who played and Mrs Riley for leading this. 
Clubs and Activities for the next half term:
Monday – KS2 Dodgeball and Y3 Band
Tuesday – Y5/6 Rounders and Y5/6 Bookclub
Wednesday – Y3/4 Rounders and Y6 Booster
Thursday – Science Club and Y6 Booster
Friday – KS2 Band
It was great to present children, who have had amazing attendance this term with certificates today. School are looking for attendance to increase again next term and continue to work with all children and families to achieve this.  
Have a lovely Easter break with family and friends. I am looking forward to seeing you all on Monday 15th April. 
Mr Longworth






New House Teams
As mentioned in my last news letter school will be lauching new house teams when we return:
Perry (Fred – Tennis player)
Whitworth (Sir Joseph – Victorian engineer) 
O’Brien (Katie – Artist, who we study in school)
Dhawan (Scaha – TV actor)
Your children will earn individual Dojo’s and these will also be added to their house team. School will announce the winning house team each week.







Half term root value – Forgiveness     Weekly branch Value - Equality








Dates for your diary
Thursday 2nd May – Y3 Class Assembly
Tuesday 7th May – Y5 visiting Z-Arts 
Monday 13th May – Y6 SATs WEEK
Thursday 16th May – Reception Class Assembly
Thursday 23rd May – Coffee afternoon 2.15pm
Friday 24th May – Break Up 




Magic Breakfast
From Monday 15th April our breakfast club new opening times will be 7.45am – 8.15am and will be free to attend. There will be cereals, porridge, fruit, bakery items and water to drink when children arrive. They will need to be signed into the club so we can track numbers attending each day.
When all other children arrive at school they will have either a slice of toast, ½ a bagel or crumpet waiting for them when they enter their class to begin their day. 
Magic Breakfast promote this as “fuel for learning” and “breakfast without barriers, making sure every child feels included and ready to learn.” 
During the term we will ask for parental and children feedback.



Easter Egg Winners

1st Place:  Reception     96.8%
2nd Place:  Year 3    95%
3rd Place: Year 2     92.9%
Year 1     92.4%  
Year 4     92.1%
Year 6     91.7%
Year 5     87.1%





Nursery: Isaac
Reception: Ada
Year 1: Pippa
Year 2: Daisy
Year 3: Harrison
Year 4: Kylan
Year 5: Pearl
Year 6: Hannah





Attendance Winners




	




Whole School Attendance 92.4% (Target 96%)




“Love learning together.
Love each other and our community.
Love ourselves.”
1 Corinthians 16:14, ‘Let all that you do be done in love.’
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